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Russell Richardson

From: Airey, Robert <Robert.Airey@gov.ky>

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 7:27 AM

To: Consultations

Subject: Local TV

Hi, 

In these days of internet we do not need local TV. IT is too costly considering we a such a small island. 

We do not need the government channel either 

 

 

Radio Cayman its web site, and the web sites of the Compass, and Cayman Net News supply sufficient coverage of local 

news 

Local radio like Rooster in the morning supplies sufficient content 

 

When people are struggling a cut in the cable fees would be welcome. 

 

Also people are moving away from cable tv to internet streaming, so the number of customers for local tv will diminish 

year by year 

 

Rgds 

 

Rob 

russell
Highlight


